
YOUR SUPPORT IN THE 
PRIMARY ELECTION IS 

SO IMPORTANT
Rex A. Seamon

It’s insulting to be continuously called a “special interest” 
group, especially by someone who has no knowledge or 
plan on how to handle the difficult and sensitive issues that 
our town is facing. To think that this closed mindedness 
could continue to be our next leadership is scary. Insisting 
that there is only one councilman that you can vote for is 
disturbing and incorrect. There are three candidates and 
as the ballot shows, you can vote for TWO; it is every 
voter’s RIGHT! Carefully consider your options when voting 
because the outcome will have a huge impact on the 
direction of Richfield. I’m proud of the work we have 
accomplished and I’m hoping for a team that continues
to pursue goals. PLEASE VOTE.

DAN SULLIVAN - SUPERVISOR
LARRY FRIGAULT AND REX A. SEAMON - COUNCILMEN
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